
 
CM/TR 
 
5th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Spellbinding Awards Ceremony - Rheged, Penrith 
 
A small group of students have been invited to attend this year’s Spellbinding Awards Day which is being held at The 
North Lakes Hotel on Thursday, 29th June 2023.  
 
Students will leave the academy at 8:50 am and will return to Carlisle Train Station at approximately 3:15 pm. Please 
ensure your child is collected from the station on return.  
 
The day will be based around a series of interactive workshops with some of the Spellbinding authors who will either 
be appearing in person or virtually. In addition, the winning Spellbinding title will be announced and all the 
Spellbinding competitions, school and individual, will be judged.   
 
There will also be an opportunity to purchase books by the authors taking part and a buffet lunch will be provided. 
 
If you wish for your child to attend the event, please complete the permission slip below and return it back to Mrs 
Mulholland, no later than Monday, 12th June.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

C Mulholland 
 
Mrs Mulholland 
Librarian and Student Council Lead 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………...……………………..
. 
Please return your permission slip to: Mrs Mulholland, in the Library.  
 
Spellbinding Awards Day 
 
I give permission for my child: ………………………………………………………………………………………………….…. Tutor: ………………….. 
to attend the Spellbinding Awards Day on Thursday, 29th June at the North Lakes Hotel, Penrith.  
 
I confirm I will arrange for my child to be collected from Carlisle Train Station. 
 
I confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school.  
 
Signed Parent/ Carer: ………………………………………………………………………………………………. Date: …………………….…………………. 

 
 
 


